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Press Distribution Forum to Review PDRP 

21st August 2017 
 
 
 
In accordance with its constitution the board of the Press Distribution Forum (PDF) is undertaking a review of 
the Press Distribution Review Panel (PDRP). 
 
The aim is to maintain the establishment of a highly effective and balanced organisation in line with the 
remit of the Press Distribution Charter and the PDF constitution. 

 
The purpose of the review is to assess the current and future demands upon the PDRP, and will include an 
assessment of the current roles, namely that of the Chair, the Independent Arbitrator and of the panellists.  
 
As part of the review, we will be inviting applications for the position of Chair and of Independent Arbitrator 
from Monday 11th September 2017 with interviews expected to commence from Monday 16th October. The 
position of PDRP Chair will be confirmed by 4th January 2018. 
 
The new PDRP Chair will then seek nominations for panel membership with emphasis on enhancing 
representation from independent retailers. 

 


